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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING - DES. NO. 2000076
US 421 Roadway Improvement Project, Zionsville, Boone County, IN

The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) will convene a public information meeting for the US
421 Roadway Improvement Project (Des. No. 2000076) on Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in
the Ascension St. Vincent Community Room (Room 207) at Zionsville Town Hall, 1100 W Oak St,
Zionsville, IN 46077. Doors will open at 6:30 p.m. The format of the meeting will feature a formal short
presentation to begin at 7:00 p.m. with an informal open house session starting immediately following the
formal presentation. The open house session will provide the public an opportunity to discuss issues along
the corridor, view project exhibits and displays, as well as interact with the project team. The purpose of
the public information meeting is to obtain the public's views regarding the proposed project and
issues currently experienced along the corridor.

The purpose of the proposed project is to reduce traffic congestion and improve mobility along US 421.
The need for the proposed project is evidenced by the traffic congestion along US 421, which results in
traffic backups along the corridor impacting adjacent subdivisions and intersections.

Additionally, the meeting presentation and exhibits will be posted online a week prior to the meeting
at the project’s website (https://www.421forward.com/) and comments can be submitted through
the website as well. INDOT respectfully asks that all comments be submitted by May 10, 2024.

With advance notice, INDOT can provide special accommodation for persons with differing abilities, limited
English speaking ability, and/or persons needing auxiliary aids or services such as interpreters, signers,
readers, or large print. Should special accommodations be needed please contact Alyssa Kern, American
Structurepoint, Inc., at (317) 547-5580, or email akern@structurepoint.com by April 7, 2024.

For any questions or comments, please contact Alyssa Kern, American Structurepoint, Inc., at (317) 547-
5580, or email akern@structurepoint.com.

42IFORWARD.COM @9 @421FORWARD (@) FACEBOOK.COM/421FORWARD




